ACOBA is operating as usual — but
working remotely

ACOBA 1is operating as usual but working remotely in line with Government
advice on COVID-19. We are contactable via our usual channels.

However, please note that post is not being sent or received regularly and
the best way to contact us and stay in touch is electronically on
acoba@acoba.gov.uk.

Applicants should also be aware of the current demand being placed on
departmental resources, which is likely to increase the time taken for
government departments to deal with Business Appointment Rules related
queries.
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